
Community Business Profile:  

Parkside Place  
Owners:  Rene Catellier & James Janzen  

REGIONAL REGIONAL   

COMMUNITY BULLETIN COMMUNITY BULLETIN   
  

March / mars 2011   
  

BULLETIN BULLETIN   

COMMUNAUTAIRE COMMUNAUTAIRE   

RÉGIONALRÉGIONAL   
 

 Box 328 
St. Malo, MB  R0A 1T0 
www.jadorestmalo.ca  

When two local entrepreneurs saw a need for 
affordable housing in St. Malo, they jumped 
at the opportunity to provide it. 
Rene Catellier and James Janzen started 
their partnership developing some property 
near to the St. Malo spillway.  They saw a 
need for affordable housing in a community 
well-suited to raising a family or even retire-
ment.  It was their hope that they could de-
velop housing lots close to one of Manitobaôs 
most beautiful provincial parks.   
 
ñWe are very excited to secure what we think 
is one of the last prime locations to develop 
close to the park,ò states the Parkside Place 
website.   

ñWe are actively working with the community to build 
a walking bridge across the channel east of the dam.  
This would provide 10 minute walking access to one 
of Manitobaôs premiere beaches and park.   
 

Parkside Place development will be built in six 
stages  along Forest Road, with six houses per 
stage in cul de sacs that provide privacy and secu-
rity for homeowners.  Lots will be approximately 0.5 
acres in size and will be sold with houses built by 
Parkside Place.  Potential buyers can choose to use 
their own, pre-approved plan or a house plan that 
Parkside Place already has in its extensive data-
base.   
 

Let Parkside Place custom build your house close to 
one of Manitobaôs best kept parks.  Call them at 204
-371-6012 to start planning your dream home, today! 



Do you know a deserving volunteer?  

Do you know a deserving volunteer who strives 
to make a difference in our community?  If so, 
be sure to nominate him / her for the Chamberôs  
annual Volunteer Recognition 2011 award.  A 
total of 14 people will be recognized for their 
outstanding volunteerism.  Two of these awards 
will go to young people in our community.  An 
applications form can be found on page six of 
the bulletin and is due April 1.   
 

Mark your calendars for the annual Chamber of 
Commerce family hockey tournament taking 
place March 17-20.  This event always provides 
lots of fun and action.  Come and cheer on your 
family team and support your local Chamber! 

Thought for the month:  
 

ñSpring is when you feel like whistling, 
even with a shoe full of slush.ò     

   ñDoug Larson  

 
  

  
Owner Operators: 
 Marc Maynard  

Patrick Maynard  
  

Box 247 
182 Macaire 
St-Malo, MB  

R0A 1T0 

Marc: 204-347-5643 
Cell: 204-746-5548 
Patrick: 204-347-5323 

Cell:  204-746-4233 

Fax: 204-347-5982 
Email: maybacko@mts.net 

 

Helene Lafantaisie, Director  

Box 295, 55 Eglise St. Malo, MB  R0A 1T0  

Ph: (204)347 -5691  Fax: (204)347 -5927  

Email: gardbamb@conexe.ca  

Call Kim Forest for all your travel needs 

Corporate or holiday 
Direct: 204-989-9344 or  Toll Free:  1-800-665-2626 

 

Office Hours: M-F 8:30-4:30 

8 Oak Lane, St. Malo, MB 

 
DAVE GOSSELIN 

OWNER 

DAVEõS PAINTING  
TAPING ¶ TEXTURE ¶ PAINTING 
RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL 

Cell: 371-7514 
Phone: 347-5493 

219 Dubois Street 
St. Malo, MB  R0A 1T0 

  


